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Our bi-annual Easter shows ran on Wednesday the 13th and 20th of March 2024 

with a variety of classes taking part each night. We would like to say how very 

proud we are of the boys. They have dedicated themselves to their shows, all in the 

name of entertaining friends and family, and there is no doubt they achieved that 

and much more!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 


